
Point Julia Pier Removal and Beach Restoration 

In conjunction with baywide debris, derelict gear and vessel removal, the Port Gamble S’Klallam Tribe 
and the Washington State Department of Ecology are also working together to remove the Point Julia 
Pier, which is made of creosote-treated pilings. The pier is not used for boats and poses a safety hazard 
to tribal members. Work includes demolition and removal of the old pier, pilings and a concrete boat 
launch. Following removal activities, the beach will be restored in the locations of the former structures. 

 

 

 


